THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

THE UNIVERSITY OF DODOMA

NOTICE TO ALL 2025/26 UNDERGRADUATE APPLICANTS

This is to inform all applicants seeking admission into undergraduate degree
programmes at the University of Dodoma that, the following education
programmes will not admit students for the 2025/26 academic year:

I, Bachelor of Education in Science with ICT;

i Bachelor of Education in Psychology;

iii.  Bachelor of Education in Science;

iv.  Bachelor of Education in Commerce;

V. Bachelor of Education in Arts;

vi. Bachelor of Education in Adult Education and Community
development;

vii. Bachelor of Education in Guidance and Counselling;

viii. Bachelor of Education in Administration and Management; &

ix. Bachelor of Education in Policy Planning and management.

The University is currently in consultation with the regulatory authority. Should
there be any updates or changes regarding this notice, you will promptly be
notified.

ISSUED BY

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND CONSULTANCY

18" JULY, 2025
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